
 

 

Date:  January 25, 2024 

To:  Parents of Elementary Students  

From:  Pastor Thomas Odom, Principal 

Re:  CGACS Elementary Academic Bowl  

CGACS Elementary Academic Bowl 

 
Your student _______________________________________ has been chosen to represent Light Christian Academy in 
the CGACS Elementary Academic Bowl Friday, February 23!  

This academic competition for students in grades 1st-6th includes events in math, spelling, writing, art, and Bible. The 
academic bowl will be held at Light Christian Academy South Campus in Gotha, FL. Students will need to wear their 
regular school uniform polos and bottoms. 

The school will cover the cost of the academic bowl and lunch. Students may want to bring extra cash for concessions.  

Each student will need to return the attached permission slip with their parent’s signature by Wednesday, January 31.  
If your student is unable to attend, please let the school office know by Wednesday, January 31. 

If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact the school office. 

Thanks! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

CGACS Elementary Academic Bowl Permission Form 

 

Name of Child: ______________________________________________. 
 
 
Activity:  CGACS Elementary Academic Bowl 
 
Date: Friday, February 23, 2024 
 
I support the involvement of my son/daughter in this school trip to Light Christian Academy South Campus. My 
son/daughter has a current Permission and Medical Consent Form on file with the school office. 
 
Signature of Parent/Guardian: ____________________________________________________. 
 
 


